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Welcome! 
Rush Union Update 
 
 
We are at the midway point of our fall season and have a short fall break over October 8-9. We are hosting 
our Fall Blast 3v3 Tournament on October 8th at Brook Run Park. We added the event for players and teams 
who will not be traveling during the short school break. For more information on the Fall Blast 3v3 please 
visit this link: 3v3 Fall Blast Soccer Tournament (sincsports.com). We will also host our annual Rush Cup on 
November 12th/13th at various locations in the area and are expecting over 160 teams. For more information 
on our November Rush Cup please visit the following link: Rush Academy Cup (sincsports.com) 
 
Rush Union was named on the list of 40 clubs in Georgia who are part of the Positively Soccer Referee 
recruitment and development initiative. You can learn more about this program here: Clubs announced in 
Referee Initiative - General News - News | Georgia (georgiasoccer.org). We hosted two more Jr Referee 
classes in September and have a new batch of Jr Referees filling in on games where we would otherwise 
have holes. The program has been a tremendous success for us. If you are interested in becoming a Referee 
or Jr Referee, please reach out to us. 
 
We held a variety for educational opportunities for coaches and parents early this fall season. For parents, 
we held a Positive Coaching Alliance (PCA) Workshop on September 6th at Brook Run Park. We had over 30 
participants and the workshop was very well received by all attendees. For our Coaches we hosted two USSF 
Grassroot Courses, one at Brook Run September 18-20 and one at Stars Athletic Complex September 18-21. 
Very recently we sent out information about the Sideline Project, which is spearheaded by another one of 
our partners, Soccer Parenting Association. The Sideline Pledge is about best practices when it comes to 
appropriate behavior from all at youth games. More information on the Sideline Pledge is below, for those 
that may have missed it. We will continue to provide educational opportunities to our coaches and parents 
during the winter and spring season 
 
Our Adult Programs kicked off at Brook Run Park and Legacy Park (Cox Road) in the middle of September. 
More information is on our website www.rushunionsoccer.org for both outdoor leagues. We will be hosting 
programs at both locations this winter. Our adult programs are a great way for parents and adult athletes to 
stay connected with the game of soccer. 
 
Not just the adults will get to play this winter. We are hosting a variety of program options for all levels and 
ages of players from December-January. Please visit our website www.rushunionsoccer.org for more 
information and to register. We have outdoor skills programs, 7v7 leagues both outdoor and indoor, Rec 
4v4, Rec skills, a College ID Camp and more. We hope to see you all on the field this winter. 
 
 
 

http://www.rushunionsoccer.org/
https://soccer.sincsports.com/TTContent.aspx?tid=GR3V3SF&tab=1
https://soccer.sincsports.com/TTContent.aspx?tid=GEOCEL
https://www.georgiasoccer.org/clubs-announced-in-referee-initiative/
https://www.georgiasoccer.org/clubs-announced-in-referee-initiative/
http://www.rushunionsoccer.org/
http://www.rushunionsoccer.org/
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We would like to thank our sponsors for their support to our programs. DirecTV, Allstate, Main Event, Village 
Ortho, and Premier Sports Medicine make a huge difference for our programs and enable us to do more for 
our families and community.  
 
Big news out of Rush National recently! Our very own Cara Murray has been appointed as the National 
R.E.A.CH Director. The program helps players across the world with uniforms and equipment. We are 
excited that Cara is heading up this program. To read more, please visit Reaching Out, Giving Back - Rush 
Soccer 
 
We will be supporting the FX Cup again this year. This local Charity supports Atlanta Soccer families in need 
during the holidays. This year Milton High School Coach Phil Broome will be amongst the honorees. Coach 
Phil passed away earlier this year and will be dearly missed by many. For more information on the FX Cup 
please visit their website at Home - The Father Christmas Cup (fxcup.org) 
 
Finally, I was featured in the October issue of the Milton Neighbor. The most recent article highlights finding 
the fun in competition for parents. It can be very difficult at times as a parent of a youth athlete to see them 
compete, struggle, and manage the stress of the sport. It can, however, be very rewarding too. I hope you 
enjoy the article featured below. 
  
If you have any questions about Rush Union, our programs or anything soccer related please reach out to 
our staff at any time. 
 
Thank you for being part of our Rush Union family. We look forward to seeing you on the field this fall 
season.  
 
R|U Ready? 
 

 
 
Neil McNab Jr. 
CEO Rush Union 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://rushsoccer.com/reaching-out-giving-back/
https://rushsoccer.com/reaching-out-giving-back/
https://www.fxcup.org/
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Social Media 
Like us on Facebook and follow us on Instagram & Twitter 

 
Rush Union 

www.Facebook.com/rushunionsoccer 

Instagram: @RushUnion 
Twitter: @Union_rush 

 

http://www.facebook.com/rushunionsoccer
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Thank you to our sponsors! 
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Coaching Education is very important to us at Rush Union Soccer. Pictured above is a USSF Grassroots 

Course hosted at Brook Run Park 
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Another Coaching Education Course, pictured above is a USSF Grassroots Course hosted at Stars Athletic 
Complex  
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Take the Sideline Pledge, more information can be found here: 
Take the Pledge » The Sideline Project 

 
 
 

https://thesidelineproject.com/take-pledge/#/
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The Positive Coaching Alliance workshop (above) and My College Soccer ID Camp information (Below) are 

just two of the additional programs we are trying to offer more of to our membership! 
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Winter Program Registration is open at Brook Run Park, we have a variety of options for players of all skill 
levels and ages…  
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The FX Cup will be played on December 10th this year…  
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Thank you to all our sponsors! 
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Winter Program Registration is open, we have a variety of indoor options in Milton for players of all skill 
levels and ages… 
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Coming this November 12/13 our Fall Rush Cup! 
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We are very excited to be one of the 40 clubs named in the initiative to recruit and develop soccer 
referees. The initiative is known as Positively Soccer! 

 


